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JUN 192017

Woodcrest Heights Association
Concord, NH

City Council

City Clerk's Office
Citv Ha}

41 Green St.
Concord, NH 033/

Re: Woodcrest Heights Association request for speed deterrents to help ensure safety of residents

Greetings Concord City Council,

Juring the Woodcrest Heights Association Annual Meeting, members unanimously voiced a real safety
concern around vehicles driving through the neighborhood at speeds well above the legal limit. Thisisa
family neighborhood with many children and elderly citizens and the Association would like the City of
Concord to help us in ensuring their safety. As such the Woodcrest Heights Association requests some

potential changes which may incluae:

e Increased patrol by the Concord Police Department
e Speed bumps or speed tables

Any other recommendations would also be greatly appreciated. On behalf of the association, we thank
you for considering this matter and helping us address the safety needs of our community.

Sincerely,

auts /5%&}/_\

Carole L Roperge .
President

23 Woodcrest Heights Drive

- Concord, NH 03301



